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Agenda Item

1. Minutes Review

2. Emergency Notification System

Update

3. Program Review Ranking Update

4. Smartphone Student ID Badges

5. Current Progress —2018-2019
Program Review Initiatives.

6. Windows 7 OS End of Life Project

Next Meeting

Discussion Notes

The group reviewed the minutes. There were no changes or corrections.

Grant updated VC'’s progress on the ENS:
Most building on our campus have been cabled and dressed. The
remaining buildings will be finalized and the mounting of the devices start
in the next few months. The alert client has been pushed out to all
machines on campus and the activation buttons will be pushed out next.

A.

Action?

1)

1)

Grant shared the latest update from our IEE office. They have
consolidated our online rankings and we will discuss at our next 2-10-
20 TAG meeting.

Grant updated the group with the current progress. New vendors for
this project have been setup and PO’s are being generated. Once the
PO’s have been approved, we will work with our ASVC staff to setup
the pilot for this smartphone student ID badge project.

Grant updated the group on our current progress. We just finished
rolling out the last batch of technology refresh for our campus. We are
starting the technical design to upgrade 8 smart classrooms and 9
computer labs on campus.

Grant described the need to upgrade the 200 machines on campus
from Windows 7 to Windows 10. Microsoft stopped supporting
Windows 7 and these machines could be a security risk until they
have been replaced. This project will be ongoing until all machines
have been updated to Windows 10.

A. The next meeting is Monday, February 10, 2020 from 2-3:30pm in the

CCCR.




